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June 17, 1941

DR. W. C. CARROLL

Frederick Rankin, M. D.
271 West Short Street
Lexington, Kentucky

My dear Fred:

I just recently noticed that you have been
elected President-Elect of the American
Medical Association.

I want to offer my congratulations and, at the
same time, tell you that I think you will have
a real work-out during that year but, knowing
you as 1 do, 1 feel sure that you will be

more than equal to any occasion that may arise.

With best wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,
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W. C. C&I‘I"Dll, M. De.

WCC:ALP



